
Proposed Plan 69 

I oppose this proposed plan. I believe it adversely affects the environment 

Firstly the use of rural farmland in Lincoln for another subdivision 

Why here when there is a huge area of land around Rolleston that’s not much 

good for anything else. 

The proposed development is not catering for two and half thousand new 

homes with sound infrastructure to support the size ie schools, recreation area 

supermarket, medical services, petrol station, or even an upgraded Lincoln 

township which is currently too small for the developing population 

The biggest concern is a lack of future planning for the generations that follow 

As Professor Cameron has illustrated so clearly, please keep our highly 

productive rural land and soils for their rightful use 

I built a house in Liffey Springs when the need to move from the land arose 

with the tragic loss of my husband. 

Liffey Springs is a spiritual place a place of healing and renewal. 

I applaud the Selwyn District Council for creating a very special reserve and one 

that honours the natural bounty, our living springs 

We are all on notice as human beings to protect the environment in varied 

ways to me this illustrates the approach needed, to honour and protect the 

land. 

The thought of the use of Liffey Springs Drive as a access point for two and a 

half thousand new homes is horrifying. 

The need for a quiet recreation in a beautiful place is vital to cope with the 

huge mental shift required in this changing world. This is a cry for a way of 

assisting our mental health 

Dr Sue Jarvis was forward thinking in the development of Te Whariki, the first 

eco subdivision and supermarket in New Zealand. A wonderful way to develop 

a wetland area that protected our bird and animal diversity. Providing an 

excellent drainage system and consequently a great recreation area. 

The Selwyn District Council is already leading the way in New Zealand why not 

continue to do this by developing outstanding future developments 



Guardians of our beautiful country, protectors of the land for future 

generations 
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